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PROJECT UPDATE 
 
Thank you very much for your patience and cooperation throughout the duration of this extremely crucial water infrastructure 
project. This notice is to provide you with an update on the project’s restoration. Tomorrow, Wednesday, September 25, 
2024, the remainder of the road restoration will be completed. This work should only take one day, possibly extending it to 
a second day. 

Please do not park in the street while this work is taking place. The contractor will notify residents if access to their driveway 
will be disturbed for an extended period.  

Following the road restoration, the parkway areas that were damaged will be restored with sod. This work is expected to 
take place during the week of September 30, 2024. 

WORK SCHEDULE  
 

- Wednesday, September 25, 2024 
• Asphalt restoration will occur on Elmhurst Avenue, Highland Street, and Kensington Road, which could 

take up to two days to complete. 
 

- Week of September 30, 2024 
• Tentatively, this week is scheduled to have all the disturbed parkways restored with sod. This work will be 

weather permitting.  

We will continue to update the website with additional information or any changes to this schedule. The link to the project’s 
website is below. 

https://www.mountprospect.org/departments/public-works/water-sewer/emergency-water-system-interconnection  

WILL SERVICES TO MY PROPERTY BE AFFECTED?  
Regular services such as garbage pick-up, mail delivery, or emergency services from the Police or Fire Departments are 
expected to continue during Construction. However, there may be times when construction activities temporarily restrict 
access to your property as the new water main is installed. We will try to make accommodations to keep these interruptions 
as short as possible. If a new curb or sidewalk is to be installed in front of your property, access to your driveway will be 
interrupted for an extended period. In that case, you will receive more specific information about the schedule for this work 
and how it affects your driveway access.  
 
                           

                                                                                           

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

HOW CAN I GET MORE INFORMATION?  
Call the Public Works Department (847) 870-5640 
or email to publicworksdept@mountprospect.org. 

VILLAGE OF MOUNT PROSPECT  
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT  
1700 W. Central Road  
Mount Prospect, IL 60056  
www.mountprospect.org  
Phone: 847-870-5640  
TDD: 847-392-1235 

https://www.mountprospect.org/departments/public-works/water-sewer/emergency-water-system-interconnection

